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Hello, 
 
We want to take the time to introduce ourselves.  We are members of the Dundee Sportsmen’s 
Club.  We are here to serve the Kettle Moraine Area and provide opportunities and spaces for 
people to gather, learn and develop new skills and protect, conserve, and utilize the natural 
resources of this beautiful area for our local community and future generations. People use our 
facilitates to gather for events like our annual picnic, car show, hunter education and the many 
community weddings and memorial gatherings that we are privileged to host.  
 
That is the reason we are writing you today.  We are looking to fundraise for a new venture 
here at the club, a trap range!  The range will consist of three trap houses at a cost of $25,000 
each.  Please make a donation today to help us get started with the first trap house. This will 
provide space for us to train, build confidence in new shooters, and make new connections with 
people, increasing our community. We are also looking for a business that would like to sponsor 
a trap house.  
 
Your donation to our not-for-profit organization (EIN 39-1200-639) are key to providing us the 
opportunity.  With a contribution of as little as $50.00 you could help impact our ability to 
expand our club.  
 
If you wish to contribute you may do so in cash at Dundee’s Roadhouse during business hours, 
by check made out to Dundee’s Sportsmen’s Club (please write Trap on the memo line). Mail to 
N3019 Hwy 67 Campbellsport WI 53010.   
 
Every donation large or small makes a difference to us and our community.   
If you have any questions, please reach out to Ken Abhold 920-904-5996.   
 
We sincerely thank you for any gift of time, talent or monetary donations.  Everything you give 
makes a huge impact on our ability to continue to provide a safe place to gather, grow our new 
ventures, and most of all be a partner in the community.  
 
Once we reach our goal, we will be looking for teams, so we hope to see you soon! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
MEMBERS OF THE DUNDEE SPORTSMENS CLUB 
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